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In accordance with our agreement with the City of Spencer Utility Authority (SUA), Waste

Management will increase the rates for residential and commercial customers effective

October 12, 2022. The increase will be 4.90% based on the annual change in the Garbage

and Trash Collection Consumer Price Index.

Thank you again for your business.

Waste Management


